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Dr. Rompaey,  
 
As an Editor in the Life Sciences certified by the Board of Editors in the Life Sciences, I 
certify that I have completed language editing of the manuscript entitled “Timing, 
Method, and Discontinuation of Hydrocortisone Administration for Septic Shock 
Patients” by Dr. Ibarra-Estrada et al. The paper is grammatically sound, and the 
English is clear.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
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